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A reminder that Lunch is set to begin at 12.30pm on Saturday 2nd 
July   

Don’t forget your DRAWING/SKETCH/PAINTING of RICHARD 

III.  
Do not bring mantelpiece raffle prize as we are having a special 

Ricardian raffle instead. 

 

FYI 
THE NATIONAL COUNCIL OF WOMEN WAR MEMORIAL FUND 

95 South Terrace, Adelaide, South Australia, 5000 
 
TRUSTEES         
Ms Margaret Flint OAM Mrs. Z Karay OAM     Mrs. B M Paech 
 
20 June 2016 
 
Dear hirers, 
 
We have been awarded a grant from Stronger Communities Grants, of 50% of the cost to renovate 
the bathroom/toilet area to accommodate disability access. 
 
This work will commence early in July and take approximately 5-6 weeks to complete. The work will 
be done during the day and so most of you will not be interrupted from workmen during your time in 
the house. 
There will be a lockable portable toilet at back of house for use during this time and the key will be 
available in the house.  
 
We apologise in advance for the disruption but the end result will be a big improvement for our 
many users of the house. It will also mean people with disabilities will be able to attend functions at 
the house. This has posed a problem in the past. 
 
There is a plan of proposed renovation on wall above our book stall in lobby for your interest. 
We will be retiling floor and walls and installing new toilets, wash basins and hand dryers. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully   Sandra Richards   Secretary  The National Council of Women War Memorial Fund  
 

                  The Richard III Society 
Adelaide South Australia Branch 

 

 



Minutes of June meeting held at NCW South Tce Adelaide  
Present S Walladge, D Haynes, K Jones, V Walden, M Collings, R Overy, L Cortez 

Apologies R Durkin, A & K Feldman(dance competitions Melbourne), D Mitchell (bronchitis), L & 

C gill, A Cooper, J Forster, R McEvoy, J Mann, J Carr. 

Minutes of previous meeting accepted. 

Treasurer’s report $693.51 

Correspondence  

WA Conference- Numbers interested 

NSW mini conference deposit by 16
th

 June if going 

Rita Durkin –new book 

News from Judith Carr re trip to Naples 

Amy Feldman-  with request regarding WW1 memories- would we be willing to be videoed? 

General business 

Pens for sale $2 see Sue 

Lunch July meeting-  12ish for 12.30pm  Bring your picture of Richard III. 

Savoury  Margaret- cheese & onion pie. John-asparagus rolls. Lisa chicken dish. Valerie basmati rice 

sweets - Di & Kevin  Sue-bread, butter, wine. Di- soft drink 

Meeting closed followed by talk on the Woodvilles by Kevin Jones 

 

 

  

Thanks to Ian Churchward for the following link, about the Duke of York and the battle of Wakefield. 

 There is an interesting piece about the Duke of York and the battle of Wakefield on this website:- 

 https://the-hazel-tree.com/2012/09/30/richard-of-york-gave-battle/ 

 Article about the planned memorial in Bridport which is mentioned in the latest Bulletin. 

http://www.bridportnews.co.uk/news/14566356.Richard_the_Third_memorial_one_step_closer/ 
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http://www.bridportnews.co.uk/news/14566356.Richard_the_Third_memorial_one_step_closer/

